
Welcome to Appleby College Boarding – Fall 2025 

  

Dear Parents,  

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to the Appleby College Boarding Program for 
Fall 2025! While it is not the start of your Appleby journey, it is the beginning of an 
immensely impactful year for students. We are excited to welcome the students into the 
houses and kick-off what is sure to be a fun-filled year.  

To help you prepare for the months ahead, we invite you to visit our Boarding BBK Site at 
the following link: 
��� Boarding Information & Resources. Here, you’ll find important details 
such as the packing list, move-in dates and times, and other helpful resources to ensure 
a smooth transition into boarding life. 

Additionally, please note that your child has received a link to complete the Foundations 
of Community course - this is a required step before move-in and provides valuable 
insight into life at Appleby as a boarder. The course can be accessed directly through the 
email sent to your child by Canvas – or by clicking the Foundations of Community Course 
tab in the Boarding BBK site. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me directly at lvanderhulst@appleby.on.ca.  
 
We can’t wait to welcome you in person and begin this exciting chapter together! 

  

Warm regards, 

 
Luke van der Hulst 
Director, Boarding Life 
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